
Dear parents/ carers 

This week has 2 special themes that 
every class will be exploring. 

Firstly, this week is Children’s 
mental Health Week— this year’s 
theme is ‘Let’s Connect’.  This 
theme asks us to explore the 
connections in our life and our 
communities.  When we have 
healthy connections – to family, 
friends and others – this can 
support our mental health and our 
sense of wellbeing.  If you can—
take some time to connect together 
as a family at home to talk and play 
and eat together. 

Secondly, it is Safer Internet Day 
today—7th February—similarly this 

focus’ on connections as the 
theme is ‘Want to talk about it? 
Making space for conversations 
about life online’.  The internet is 
a wonderful place—but so difficult 
sometimes for young people to 
navigate safely.  There is some 
great advice for parents/ carers 
here 

We are really lucky to have 
Konflux theatre here this week 
doing workshops with every class 
from Year 1-Year 6 on staying 
safe online. 

Wishing you all a fantastic week. 

Graham Lobb 

  

 

TOWER VIEW NEWS 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers


Upcoming Dates: 

February: 

w/c Monday 6th: Konflux Theatre Workshops 

Thursday 9th: Class Assembly 6CG (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

Friday 17th: Final day of half term 

Monday 27th: First Day of half term 

March: 

Wednesday 8th: Year to visit Abbot Beyne 

Thursday 9th: Class Assembly 5OD (9:15am) - PARENTS WELCOME 

w/c Monday 13th: British Science Week 

Wednesday 22nd: Parents Evening (4pm-7pm)* 

Thursday 23rd: Parents Evening (3:45pm-5:30pm)* 

Wednesday 29th: Visit by Olympic Paralympian (more information to 

follow) 

Friday 31st: Easter service at St Marks (school only) 

Through March all Y4, Y5 and Y6 classes will also visit St Marks to 

‘Experience Easter’ 

 

 

Communication with school: 

Please be aware that when you send a message to 

teachers on Seesaw/ Tapestry, we will aim to 

respond in 24 hours (and with no response usually 

at a weekend). 

Please be mindful of the times you message—most 

staff only check messages while at work in school—

but not while teaching. 

Any urgent messages and all messages around 

absence should go via the school office. 


